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Report on Anti-Ragging Measures at Department of Statistics on Anti-

Ragging Day, August 12, 2024 

University of Delhi (DU) is committed to ensuring a safe and welcoming environment for all students. 

Ragging, a menace in many educational institutions, is strictly prohibited at DU. This report 

highlights various initiatives undertaken by DU towards maintaining a Ragging free campus. 

Department of Statistics, Faculty of Mathematical Sciences, University of Delhi is delighted to offer 

the Anti-Ragging report on behalf of the Anti-Ragging Committee. We are happy to notify all that 

anti-ragging measures are always strictly followed at department of Statistics with objective to 

prevent ragging and to promoting the welfare of students. The awareness about anti-ragging was 

further well displayed by arranging one day Induction program. 

Students Induction program conducted on August 12, 2024 

The Induction program was organized on 12 august 2024 for newly admitted post graduate students of 

the academic year 2024-25 in the presence of two invited speakers respectively from IIT Delhi and 

Institute and Academy of Actuary Science at Department of Statistics. This program was designed to 

educate students about the ill effects of ragging and the consequences of engaging in such activities. 

Students were made aware of the legal provisions and penalties associated with ragging. The response 

from the students was highly positive, and they actively participated in these programs. A UGC 

prepared video on motivation aimed at realising its adverse effects was shown to the gathering of 

students.  

The Anti-Ragging Departmental Committee was formed well in advance. As per UGC instruction, 

from this year Anti-Ragging Day would be observed on 12th August followed by Anti-Ragging Week 

from 12th August to 18th August, 2024. 

 

Helpline numbers were provided to all students and  are also displayed on notice board of the 

department. The students were encouraged to report any incident or concerns related to ragging to the 

faculty members of the Department. 

 

Ragging Complaint Mechanism:  

• Drop a written complaint to the Head of the Department 

• Call the National Anti-Ragging Helpline 1800-180-5522 (24x7 TollFree) or e-mail the Anti-

Ragging Helpline helpline@antiragging.in 

• Contact UGC monitoring agency i.e. Centre for Youth on mobile No.09818044577 (only in 

case of emergency). 

• Call Joint Control Room (North Campus) at 011-27667221 
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• E-Mail: proctor@du.ac.in,  

• Call Police Control Room (North District) at 011-23818614 

• Call 112, or inform your nearest PCR van 

• Use Anti-ragging/ Himmat App 

• Campus Security Vehicle (VAMIKA), SHO (Maurice Nagar) No. 8750870128 
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